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Question 20

On page 2-14 line 6 through 15, PG&E references software licenses, specifically line 11 stating “the length of time for which these licenses will be required”.  How long will the licenses be needed?  What kind of licenses are they?  Is PG&E licensing or purchasing the software?  Won’t the licenses be needed as long as PG&E has the AMI system?
Answer 20

PG&E proposes to purchase licenses allowing it to use software programs that are critical to the success of the AMI Interface System (as opposed to purchasing the software outright).  The software licenses referred to in lines 6 through 15 of page 2-14 relate mainly to the use of: (1) the AMI Application; and (2) the additional Oracle database software that will be required to support this system.  These licenses will likely be valid for one year and will be subject to renewal at the end of each year until the licenses are no longer required.
Licenses to use both of these software programs will be required as long as PG&E requires the software to run the AMI System.  PG&E currently assumes that the licenses will be required for 24 years (i.e. four years relating to the full implementation of the AMI System in addition to the assumed twenty year lifetime of the AMI System).
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